June 7, 1984

Director

Massarenti James
Via Gadolini 33
Piacenza, Italy

Inquiry Concerning Drilling Equipments

1 am writing this letter of inquiry after obtaining your company's

address from an Italian friend working for Snamprogetti here in Norway.

A relief organization working to aid drought striken people in Eritrea

( North East Africa ) is interested in purchasing a full set of drilling
equipments for water wells. At present I am surveying the equipments
available in the market before making a selection. We are particularly
interested in the more developed, light in weight, easily mobile equipments.

I would therefore like to request your company to send me brochure of your
water well drilling products. Besides I would appreciate receiving a list
of the main equipments and auxiliary equipments neccessary to drill and
install water pipe. The list should contain the name and type of the
equipment, weight and cost of each. Any other data or technical information
about the equipments or its performance in earlier operations would be of
great interest for us. Please send the mail to my address in Stavanger,
Norway.

1 look forward for a quick response.

Sincerely Yours,
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Digranesv. 15 i
4000 Stavanger
Norway



